
 

Monday 1st November 2021  
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Individual School Photos 
 
We have our school photographer coming in tomorrow, Tuesday 2nd November, to take individual 
pictures of the children. We kindly ask that all children, on this occasion, come to school dressed in 
their normal school uniform. If you child is due to have PE, they should bring their PE kit to school, so 
they can get changed before their lesson.  Please ensure your child’s uniform has their name clearly 
marked on the labels to avoid any mix up of clothes. Unfortunately, we are still not able to have 
sibling pictures taken this year.  
 
 
School Clubs 
 
Please be reminded that after school club will restart on Monday 8th November.  Please see below for 
a reminder of the new club weeks: 
 
w.c 18th October  Clubs cancelled 
w.c 1st November  No clubs 
w.c 8th November  All clubs running 
w.c 15th November  All clubs running  
w.c 22nd November  No Tuesday clubs due to staff training, all other clubs running  
w.c 29th November  All clubs running 
w.c 7th November  Only Tuesday clubs running 
 
 
Family Learning 
 

The next Family Learning workshops start on Tuesday 2nd November. The workshops will all be 
themed around keeping your child safe online. We all spend so much time online for shopping, 
games and to find information. Do you need some help with setting parental controls? Do you know 
which games or networking sites are safe for your child to use? Join us to find out how to keep your 
child safe online. The workshops are free and run for six weeks from 1.00pm - 3.00pm on a Tuesday 
afternoon. You will spend part of the session working with the tutor and then there will be the 
opportunity to work with your child and Mrs Woodgate each session. If you would like to sign up for 
the course, please follow the instructions on the attached 
leaflet https://www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk/letters_896_170997151.pdf or email 
me: nichola.allerston@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk to secure a place. Any questions, please don't 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Hot School Meals  
 
If you have not already done so, please log into your child’s Wisepay account and order their hot 
school meals for Term 2. The deadline to order for next week is midnight tonight.  
 
 

https://www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk/letters_896_170997151.pdf


 

 
Kind regards 
 
Nichola Allerston 
Acting Executive Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 


